To Whom It May Concern:

It is my opinion that the Fair Tax Act (HR25 and S25)is by far the most 

viable means of tax reform to date.

I urge each member of the Committee to examine the Fair Tax Act 

proposal, and present this to President Bush as the means of choice for 

tax reform.

I believe that as more people become aware of the Fair Tax Act, the more 

support it receives.

To not pass sweeping tax reform such as the Fair Tax Act will have a 

definite negative effect on how taxpayers view government issues, and 

the people that make these decisions.

Thank you for your time and consideration concerning this issue, and I 

await your reply.

Sincerely yours,

David Evans

56 Country Place Lane

Lynchburg, VA 24501-6733

